
HJJ/as 
 
28 February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we approach the final weeks of Year 11 we would like to share some key information for Year 11 
students in the run up to their exams: 
 
Wednesday 7 May 2025 
 
Registration and P1: Year 11 leaver’s assembly in the Sports Hall 
 
P2, P3, P4 - Normal lessons 
 
1.20pm - Students are walked to the Sports Hall for shirt signing, yearbook, hoodies and prom ticket 
collection 
 
2.00pm - 2.30pm - Students leave the Wildern School site via the Berry Theatre gates 
 

●​ Shirt signing can only take place in the sports hall after 1.20pm 
●​ We advise students to bring their own suitable felt pen 
●​ Students may wish to bring an additional shirt to sign on the day or a leavers book for others to write 

in 
●​ Students will only be able to buy food at first break 

 
**Any poor behaviour on/in the lead up to the final day will lead to students not being able to attend 

the shirt signing event** 
 
 
Wednesday 7 May 2025 will be the final day that all Year 11 students are on their current timetable. 
Students will be issued a personalised seminar timetable based on their exams and after this date the 
expectation is that students attend all sessions on this bespoke timetable. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss S Cooper​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Miss H Jones​ 
Director of Progress and Achievement​ ​ ​ Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


